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General -/nàiivanc&
Telephone Seymour 404 rjfirweUmenfo 

318 HOMER STREET, ancowter'.
April 16th, 1923.

General Sir A. W. Currie, G.C.M.G. &c. 
McGill University,
MOUTIiEAL, P.Q.

My dear General Currie :

I have your letter dated the 24th
of March with reference to Mrs. Mary Brinkman of 
Victoria. I will be very glad indeed to do what 
I can for Mrs. Brinkman, both on her own account 
and for your sake. I am not very familiar with 
the terms of the Mothers' Pension Act but I am in 
close touch with those who are and will seek advice 
and assistance.

With kind personal regards, both 
for y rurself and Lady Currie,

Yours as ever,
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